
Notice 

It is come to the notice of the school that few of the parents are apprehensive an 
sending their children t the Tour schedu led in May 2020. 

In \ iew of the same the School has decided to hold an orientation program for 
parents to familiarise them with the tour and the procedures. The schedule date 
for the orientation program w ill be on 30 November 2019, Saturday at 1000 Hrs 
in the first noor lIall. 

All parents desirous afatlending may please attend and students whose parents 
are apprehensive must try to convince the ir parents to come to this rientation 

I~ 
Headmaster 
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